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Pamela Road Extension Peer Review Memo

MEMORANDUM

TO: Nell Donaldson, Planner
FROM: David Senus, P.E.
DATE: November 12, 2014
RE: Pamela Road Extension, Final Level II Site Plan Application

Woodard & Curran has reviewed the response to comments for the Final Level II Site Plan Application for
the proposed extension of Pamela Road in Portland, Maine. The project involves the construction of
approximately 750 feet of new road along a paper right-of-way that was established in 1969.

Documents Reviewed by Woodard & Curran
 Response to Comments letter and attachments, dated November 10, 2014, prepared by Northeast

Civil Solutions
 Engineering Plans, Sheets 1-12, rev dated November 10, 2014, prepared by Northeast Civil

Solutions on behalf of Telos Capital, LLC.

Comments
1) The Applicant awaits letters from utilities confirming acceptance of the design, and has noted that they

will be forwarded to the City Planning Office as soon as they are received.
2) Pipe inlet protection should be identified for the inlet of pipe SD-7.
3) All previous review comments have been adequately addressed.


